Okazaki Cycle Share

Bicycle sharing has now
become a part of life in
Okazaki too. This Cycle
Share is an ideal source of
transportation for short
outings within the city, or
doing some sightseeing

around Okazaki.

Usage Fees:

50 yen/15 minutes (Maximum 1,000 yen/24 hours)

User Registration & Use:

Advance registration is required to use the service.

Please register using the site below. - HELLO CYCLING homepage

Registration process:

1. Access the HELLO CYCLING homepage from a smartphone or computer

2. Enter your name, e-mail address, and telephone number

3. Access the link in the temporary registration email sent to the address you entered,
and enter your credit card information.

4. User Registration Complete! You will be able to use the bicycles immediately.

% No reservation needed when using an IC card! You can use the bike by simply
touching the card to it!!

How to rent a bicycle:

1. Reserve the bike you want to rent from “My page.”

2. Enter the code number from the confirmation email on the bicycle’s operation panel.

3. Start using it!

How to return a bicycle:
1. Go to any of the cycle ports and lock the bike in manually.
2. Enter the code that was issued at the time of reservation.

3. Return complete!



Precautions

-Please obey the traffic rules when using the rented bike.

-The bicycles are insured in case of accident or injury.

-Please be sure to park the bike in one of the designated areas. (Return procedure not
cannot be completed in some cases)

-Due to repairs & inspections, or usage by other customers, there may be times when
there are no bikes available at a cycle port.

-When over 24 hours have passed and a bike has not been returned, the user may be

contacted for verification.

Cycle port locations

-Higashi Okazaki Station

-Okazaki City Hall

-Okazaki Park

-Libra: Library & Community Plaza

-Okazaki Women’s University/ Women’s Junior College



